
 

MKCET/PO/80/25 17/05/2025 

NOTICE 

All students of B.Tech 1st Semester are hereby informed that the Practical 

Examinations are scheduled to be held from 19th May 2025 (Monday) to 22nd 

May 2025 (Thursday).  

Important Instructions: 
 Students must report to their respective laboratories 15 minutes before the 

scheduled time. 
 Attendance is mandatory for all practical exams. 
 Students must carry their college ID cards and practical record books. 
 The detailed subject-wise schedule will be provided by the respective 

departments. 
 
For further information, contact your respective department. 
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